

# Go for Gold in OSHC in Term 2

Welcome back to school – we hope you enjoyed your school holidays!

### **Updates to Flexible Booking Options**

At Camp Australia we have been super busy over the Autumn break, between having a blast at our Aussie All-Stars Holiday Clubs and finding ways that we can add more value for parents with our new Flexible Booking Options. While we make improvements to the Flex-e-Care e-card, it will be removed from our purchase options; we'll bring it back when we are confident it can suit your needs.

We have updated our premium offering of the Gold Membership. This option has **no late booking fees and no cancelation fees** up to 2 hours before the service. The minimum amount of bookings per year to pay the permanent fee has been **halved** to 20 per year pro rata – so no need to lock in to one booking per week.

As we're still in the Aussie All-Star spirit, we're offering FREE upgrades to the

## **Gold Membership!**

To upgrade from Silver to Gold, log on to your Parent Portal and follow the prompts before May 14.

#### See how we make kids smile

You are more than welcome to visit us in the program at any time. Meet the team and see how we make kids smile every day.

We look forward to seeing you and your family soon.

From the Team at Camp Australia

#### **Program Details**

To find out more about our program, view fees and to register visit **www.campaustralia.com.au** and search for your school.